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As recognized, adventure as skillfully as experience about lesson, amusement, as skillfully as treaty can be gotten by just checking out a books The Strangler Vine Mj
Carter moreover it is not directly done, you could believe even more roughly speaking this life, something like the world.
We pay for you this proper as capably as easy pretentiousness to acquire those all. We manage to pay for The Strangler Vine Mj Carter and numerous book collections
from fictions to scientific research in any way. along with them is this The Strangler Vine Mj Carter that can be your partner.

epic, perfect for those who loved the HBO mini-series ROME. Readers LOVE Kate
Quinn: 'One of my absolute all-time favourite books ever!! Read it four times now
and I still can't get enough of it.' ***** Reader Review 'I would recommend it to
anyone.' ***** Reader Review 'One of my favourites!!! I highly recommend to anyone
who enjoys Roman history.' ***** Reader Review 'Wow! What a book! This is the best
book I have read for a really long time. I couldn't put it down. WOW WOW WOW!!'
***** Reader Review 'A spellbinding novel that gripped me from the start and I
really can't wait to read the sequel.' ***** Reader Review 'I love reading novels
set in Roman times and this was certainly one of the best I have read in a very
long time.' ***** Reader Review
The Devil's Feast M. J. Carter 2016-10-27 For lovers of Sherlock, Shardlake and
Ripper Street. A hugely enjoyable heart-pounding Victorian thriller- murder, a
celebrity chef and a great detective double-act. Longlisted for a CWA Endeavour
Historical Dagger 'Wonderful... The Devil's Feast proves to be a sumptuous treat'
The Times 'Criminally good... I love this mystery series - it just gets better and
better' Woman & Home London, 1842. There has been a mysterious and horrible death
at the Reform, London's newest and grandest gentleman's club. A death the club is
desperate to hush up. Captain William Avery is persuaded to investigate, and soon
discovers a web of rivalries and hatreds, both personal and political, simmering
behind the club's handsome façade-and in particular concerning its resident
genius, Alexis Soyer, 'the Napoleon of food', a chef whose culinary brilliance is
matched only by his talent for self-publicity. But Avery is distracted, for where
his mentor and partner-in-crime Jeremiah Blake? And what if this first death was
only a dress rehearsal for something far more sinister?
The Probable Future Alice Hoffman 2004-06-01 Alice Hoffman’s most magical novel to
date—three generations of extraordinary women are driven to unite in crisis and
discover the rewards of reconciliation and love. Women of the Sparrow family have
unusual gifts. Elinor can detect falsehood. Her daughter, Jenny, can see people’s
dreams when they sleep. Granddaughter Stella has a mental window on the future—a
future that she might not want to see. In The Probable Future this vivid and
intriguing cast of characters confronts a haunting past—and a very current
murder—against the evocative backdrop of small-town New England. By turns chilling
and enchanting, The Probable Future chronicles the Sparrows’s legacy as young
Stella struggles to cope with her disturbing clairvoyance. Her potential to ruin
or redeem becomes unbearable when one of her premonitions puts her father in jail,
wrongly accused of homicide. Yet this ordeal also leads Stella to the grandmother
she was forbidden to meet and to a historic family home full of talismans from her
ancestors. Poignant, arresting, unsettling, The Probable Future showcases the
lavish literary gifts that have made Alice Hoffman one of America’s most treasured
writers. Praise for The Probable Future “A thrilling adventure of literary alchemy

The Devil's Company David Liss 2009-07-07 BONUS: This edition contains a The
Devil's Company discussion guide. From the acclaimed and bestselling author of The
Whiskey Rebels and A Conspiracy of Papercomes a stunning new thriller set in the
splendor and squalor of eighteenth-century London. The year is 1722. Ruffian for
hire and master of disguise Benjamin Weaver finds himself pitted against a
mysterious mastermind who holds the lives of Weaver’s friends in the balance. To
protect the people he loves, Weaver must stage a daring robbery from the
headquarters of the ruthless British East India Company, but this theft is only
the opening move in a dangerous game of secret plots, corporate rivals, and
foreign spies. With the security of the nation—and the lives of those he loves—in
the balance, Weaver must navigate a labyrinth of political greed and corporate
treachery. Explosive action and utterly vivid period detail are the hallmarks of
an author who continues to set the bar ever higher for historical suspense.
The Infidel Stain M. J. Carter 2016-01-07 No Marketing Blurb
Red Seas Under Red Skies Scott Lynch 2009-03-12 Escaping from the attentions of
the Bondsmagi Locke Lamora, the estwhile Thorn of Camorr and Jean Tannen have fled
their home city. Taking ship they arrive in the city state of Tal Varrar where
they are soon planning their most spectacular heist yet; they will take the
luxurious gaming house, The Sinspire, for all of its countless riches. No-one has
ever taken even a single coin from the Sinspire that wasn't won on the tables or
in the other games of chance on offer there. But, as ever, the path of true crime
rarely runs smooth and Locke and Jean soon find themselves co-opted into an
attempt to bring the pirate fleet of the notorious Zamira Drakasha to justice.
Fine work for thieves who don't know one end of galley from another. And all the
while the Bondsmagi are plotting their very necessary revenge against the one man
who believes e has humiliated them and lived; Locke Lamora.
Daughters of Rome Kate Quinn 2011-04-14 This sweeping and powerful epic tells the
story of one of the bloodiest years in Rome's history through the eyes of two
remarkable women fighting for survival. A.D. 69. The Roman Empire is up for the
taking. The Year of Four Emperors will change everything - especially the lives of
two sisters with a very personal stake in the outcome. Elegant and ambitious,
Cornelia embodies the essence of the perfect Roman wife. She lives to one day see
her loyal husband as Emperor. Her sister Marcella is more aloof, content to
witness history rather than make it. But when a bloody coup turns their world
upside down, both women must manoeuvre carefully just to stay alive. As Cornelia
tries to pick up the pieces of her shattered dreams, Marcella discovers a hidden
talent for influencing the most powerful men in Rome. In the end, though, there
can only be one Emperor...and one Empress. From New York Times and USA Today
bestselling author of THE ALICE NETWORK and THE HUNTRESS comes a powerful Roman
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. . . A magical, mystical tour de force of pure entertainment.”—The Seattle Times
“Delicious . . . Hoffman is an unapologetic optimist, and optimism is in short
supply these days. It feels like a vacation to curl up with [The Probable
Future].”—The New York Times Book Review “Instantly alluring . . . A mysterious,
modern-day fairy tale . . . Hoffman is an amazingly talented writer with a
beautiful sense of sentence construction, an intriguing imagination, and the
ability to create compelling, complex characters that readers care about.”—Fort
Worth Star-Telegram “Hoffman’s ethereal tale of a family of women with
supernatural gifts is a magical escape, grounded in the complex relationships
between mothers and daughters.”—Marie Claire
Anthony Blunt Miranda Carter 2017-12-14 When Anthony Blunt died in 1983, he was a
man about whom almost anything could be - and was - said. As Surveyor of the
Queen's Pictures and Director of the Courtauld Institute, Blunt's position was
assured until his exposure in 1979 left his reputation in tatters. Miranda
Carter's brilliantly insightful biography gives us a vivid portrait of a human
paradox. Blunt's totally discrete lives, with their permanent contradictions,
serve to remind us that there is no one key to any human being's identity: we are
all a series of conflicting selves.
A Rising Man Abir Mukherjee 2016-05-05 **A THE TIMES/SUNDAY TIMES CRIME CLUB TOP
40 BOOK OF LAST FIVE YEARS** 'An exceptional historical crime novel' C.J. Sansom
India, 1919. Desperate for a fresh start, Captain Sam Wyndham arrives to take up
an important post in Calcutta's police force. He is soon called to the scene of a
horrifying murder. The victim was a senior official, and a note left in his mouth
warns the British to leave India - or else. With the stability of the Empire under
threat, Wyndham and Sergeant 'Surrender-not' Banerjee must solve the case quickly.
But there are some who will do anything to stop them... **WINNER OF THE CWA
ENDEAVOUR HISTORICAL DAGGER ** Praise for the Wyndham and Banerjee series : 'A
thought-provoking rollercoaster' Ian Rankin 'Does for the Raj what Philip Kerr did
for the Reich' The Times/Sunday Times Crime Club 'Highly entertaining' Daily
Telegraph If you enjoyed A Rising Man, further books in the Wyndham and Banerjee
series are available now: A Necessary Evil Smoke and Ashes Death in the East The
Shadows of Men
The Widow Fiona Barton 2016-01-14 THE SUNDAY TIMES AND NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER,
AND RICHARD & JUDY BOOK CLUB PICK 'If you liked GONE GIRL and THE GIRL ON THE
TRAIN, you might want to pick up THE WIDOW by Fiona Barton. Engrossing.
Suspenseful' Stephen King We've all seen him: the man - the monster - staring from
the front page of every newspaper, accused of a terrible crime. But what about
her: the woman who grips his arm on the courtroom stairs - the wife who stands by
him? Jean Taylor's life was blissfully ordinary. Nice house, nice husband. Glen
was all she'd ever wanted: her Prince Charming. Until he became that man accused,
that monster on the front page. Jean was married to a man everyone thought capable
of unimaginable evil. But now Glen is dead and she's alone for the first time,
free to tell her story on her own terms. Jean Taylor is going to tell us what she
knows. ***** 'The book really got under my skin and had me turning pages at a rate
of knots, unable to tear myself away.' ***** 'An utterly addictive read that I
couldn't put down.' ***** 'Clever twists and turns . . . kept me on my toes until
the end.' Read Fiona Barton's other tantalising thrillers: THE CHILD and THE
SUSPECT - out now. New for 2022: tense, compelling standout thriller LOCAL GONE
MISSING ***Available to pre-order***
The Quincunx Charles Palliser 1991 A meditation on the Victorian novel and a
sprawling epic tale of a man's quest for his identity follows John Huffman as he
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journeys to the heart of the Quincunx to reveal his elusive past
Life After Logging E. Meijaard 2005-01-01 This book presents a technical review of
ecological and life history information on a range of Bornean wildlife species,
aimed at identifying what makes these species sensitive to timber harvesting
practices and associated impacts. It addresses three audiences: 1) those involved
in assessing and regulating timber harvesting activities in Southeast Asia, 2)
those involved in trying to achieve conservation goals in the region, and 3) those
undertaking research to improve multipurpose forest management. This book shows
that forest management can be improved in many simple ways to allow timber
extraction and wildlife conservation to be more compatible than under current
practices. The recommendations can also be valuable to the many governmental and
non-governmental organisations promoting sustainable forest management and ecolabelling. Finally, it identifies a number of shortcomings and gaps in knowledge,
which the hope can interest the scientific community and promote further research.
This review is, an important scientific step toward understanding and improving
sustainable forestry practices for long-term biodiversity conservation. Even in
the short term, however, significant improvements can be made to improve both
conservation and the efficiency of forest management, and there is no need to
delay action due to a perceived lack of information. In the longer term it is
expected that the recommendations from this review will be implemented, and that
further research will continue to help foster an acceptable balance among the
choices needed to maintain healthy wildlife populations and biodiversity in a
productive forest estate.
The Glass Books of the Dream Eaters Gordon Dahlquist 2006-08-29 Blending science
fiction and dark fantasy, this monumental Victorian thriller is a dazzling feast
for the senses: an action-packed roller-coaster ride of suspense, betrayal, and
richly fevered dreams. It starts with a simple note. Roger Bascombe regretfully
wishes to inform Celeste Temple that their engagement is forthwith terminated.
Determined to find out why, Miss Temple takes the first step in a journey that
will propel her into a dizzyingly seductive, utterly shocking world beyond her
imagining. Nothing could have prepared Miss Temple for the things she would find
behind the closed doors of forbidding Harschmort Manor: men and women in
provocative disguise, acts of licentiousness and violence, heroism and awakening.
But she will also find two allies: Cardinal Chang, a brutal assassin with the
heart of a poet, and a royal doctor named Svenson, at once fumbling and
heroic—both of whom, like her, lost someone at Harschmort Manor. As the unlikely
trio search for answers, hurtling them from elegant brothels to gaslit alleyways
to shocking moments of self-discovery, they are confronted by puzzles within
puzzles. And the closer they get to the truth, the more their lives are in danger.
For the conspiracy they face—an astonishing alchemy of science, perverted
religion, and lust for power—is so terrifying as to be beyond belief. Praise for
The Glass Books of the Dream Eaters “The most original thing I’ve read in years:
deftly executed, relentlessly inventive, and with a trio of the most unusual and
engaging heroes who ever took on a sinister cabal out to rule the world by means
of sex and dreams.”—Diana Gabaldon “A tale that combines swashbuckling adventure,
a big dose of science fiction and burgeoning romance.”—USA Today “Rich . . .
studded with treats . . . beautifully written.”—Entertainment Weekly “Sweeping,
highly original and absorbing . . . defies categorization.”—The Dallas Morning
News
The Darkest Room Johan Theorin 2009-09-29 WINNER OF SWEDEN’S BEST CRIME NOVEL
AWARD On the idyllic island of Öland, off the coast of northern Sweden, a young
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couple from Stockholm tries to start life afresh. For Joakim and Katrine Westin,
reclaiming a long-neglected family manor will be a labor of love, as they slowly
bring the sprawling home back to life and introduce their two children to the
island’s woodlands, glens, and beaches. But in the Westins’ new home, there are
things that cannot be repaired, lives that have gone wrong, and secrets that have
followed them. When the family is struck by tragedy, it’s up to grief-stricken
Joakim to put together a puzzle of inexplicable loss, unbearable suspicion, and
tangled lives. In this powerhouse of suspense–at once a crime novel and a searing
family drama–a home built as a shelter from the sea becomes a human storm of
murder.
The Quality of Mercy Barry Unsworth 2012-01-10 Barry Unsworth returns to the
terrain of his Booker Prize-winning novel Sacred Hunger, this time following
Sullivan, the Irish fiddler, and Erasmus Kemp, son of a Liverpool slave ship owner
who hanged himself. It is the spring of 1767, and to avenge his father's death,
Erasmus Kemp has had the rebellious sailors of his father's ship, including
Sullivan, brought back to London to stand trial on charges of mutiny and piracy.
But as the novel opens, a blithe Sullivan has escaped and is making his way on
foot to the north of England, stealing as he goes and sleeping where he can. His
destination is Thorpe in the East Durham coalfields, where his dead shipmate,
Billy Blair, lived: he has pledged to tell the family how Billy met his end. In
this village, Billy's sister, Nan, and her miner husband, James Bordon, live with
their three sons, all destined to follow their father down the pit. The youngest,
only seven, is enjoying his last summer aboveground. Meanwhile, in London, a
passionate anti-slavery campaigner, Frederick Ashton, gets involved in a second
case relating to the lost ship. Erasmus Kemp wants compensation for the cargo of
sick slaves who were thrown overboard to drown, and Ashton is representing the
insurers who dispute his claim. Despite their polarized views on slavery, Ashton's
beautiful sister, Jane, encounters Erasmus Kemp and finds herself powerfully
attracted to him. Lord Spenton, who owns coal mines in East-Durham, has
extravagant habits and is pressed for money. When he applies to the Kemp merchant
bank for a loan, Erasmus sees a business opportunity of the kind he has long been
hoping for, a way of gaining entry into Britain's rapidly developing and highly
profitable coal and steel industries. Thus he too makes his way north, to the very
same village that Sullivan is heading for . . . With historical sweep and deep
pathos, Unsworth explores the struggles of the powerless and the captive against
the rich and the powerful, and what weight mercy may throw on the scales of
justice.
Work Song Ivan Doig 2010-06-29 An award-winning and beloved novelist of the
American West spins the further adventures of a favorite character, in one of his
richest historical settings yet. "If America was a melting pot, Butte would be its
boiling point," observes Morrie Morgan, the itinerant teacher, walking
encyclopedia, and inveterate charmer last seen leaving a one-room schoolhouse in
Marias Coulee, the stage he stole in Ivan Doig's 2006 The Whistling Season. A
decade later, Morrie is back in Montana, as the beguiling narrator of Work Song.
Lured like so many others by "the richest hill on earth," Morrie steps off the
train in Butte, copper-mining capital of the world, in its jittery heyday of 1919.
But while riches elude Morrie, once again a colorful cast of local characters-and
their dramas-seek him out: a look-alike, sound-alike pair of retired Welsh miners;
a streak-of-lightning waif so skinny that he is dubbed Russian Famine; a pair of
mining company goons; a comely landlady propitiously named Grace; and an eccentric
boss at the public library, his whispered nickname a source of inexplicable
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terror. When Morrie crosses paths with a lively former student, now engaged to a
fiery young union leader, he is caught up in the mounting clash between the ironfisted mining company, radical "outside agitators," and the beleaguered miners.
And as tensions above ground and below reach the explosion point, Morrie finds a
unique way to give a voice to those who truly need one. Watch a Video
The Undertaking Audrey Magee 2014-09-02 A “deeply impressive . . . devastating but
quite stunning” novel about doomed love and ambition in Nazi Germany (Minneapolis
Star-Tribune). Set during World War II amid the trenches of the eastern front and
the turmoil of Berlin under the Third Reich, The Undertaking intertwines the lives
of two German strangers entering into a proxy marriage of convenience, selfinterest, and of ideology. Peter Faber is a soldier desperate to escape the
madness of war if only by a three-week honeymoon leave. His new wife is Katharine
Spinell, a resourceful young woman from Berlin who anticipates the likelihood of a
widow’s pension should Peter die in battle. When they finally meet there is an
attraction as unexpected as it is intense. But as Peter returns to Stalingrad, and
as Katherine ruthlessly works her way into Nazi high society, the tides of war
change. So do Peter and Katharine’s fates and fortunes, in this “bold, honest
novel about Nazi greed and moral blankness . . . and the small people who are
inseparably part of a great ravagement” (The Guardian). Finalist for the Baileys
Women’s Prize for Fiction, The Undertaking is “one of the most riveting accounts
of love in time of war that this reviewer has ever read” (Library Journal (starred
review)—“a violent, elegant, unsentimental journey through hell and halfway back”
(Chris Cleave, New York Times–bestselling author of Everyone Brave is Forgiven).
The Three Emperors Miranda Carter 2009-09-03 The Three Emperors by Miranda Carter
is the juicy, funny story of the three dysfunctional rulers of Germany, Russia and
Great Britain at the turn of the last century, combined with a study of the larger
forces around them. Three cousins. Three Emperors. And the road to ruin. As
cousins, George V, Kaiser Wilhelm II and the last Tsar Nicholas II should have
been friends - but they happened also to rule Europe's three most powerful states.
This potent combination together with their own destructive personalities - petty,
insecure, bullying, absurdly obsessive (stamp collecting, uniforms) - led not only
to their own dramatic fallouts and falls from grace, but also to the outbreak of
the First World War. Miranda Carter's riveting account of how three men who should
have known better helped bring down an entire world is a gripping story of
abdication, betrayal and murder. 'Fascinating. A wonderfully fresh and beautifully
choreographed work of history' Mail on Sunday 'Miranda Carter's story is full of
vivid quotations...a romp though the palaces of Europe in their last decades
before Armageddon' Sunday Times 'Fascinating. Carter is a gifted storyteller and
has written a very readable account' Independent 'That these three absurd men
could ever have held the fate of Europe in their hands is a fact as hilarious as
it is terrifying. I haven't enjoyed a historical biography this much since Lytton
Strachey's Victoria' Zadie Smith Miranda Carter's first book, Anthony Blunt: His
Lives, won the Royal Society of Literature Award and the Orwell Prize and was
shortlisted for the Whitbread Biography Prize, the Guardian First Book Award, the
Duff Cooper Prize and the James Tait Black Memorial Prize. The book was named as
one of the New York Times Book Review's seven best books of 2002. Miranda lives in
London with her husband and two sons.
The Infidel Stain M.J. Carter 2016-03-29 Blake and Avery investigate a serial
killer stalking the streets of London in this stunning sequel to M. J. Carter’s
lauded fiction debut, The Strangler Vine. London, 1841. Returned from their
adventures in India, Jeremiah Blake and William Avery have both had their
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difficulties adapting to life in Victorian England. Moreover, time and distance
have weakened the close bond between them, forged in the jungles of India. Then a
shocking series of murders in the world of London’s gutter press forces them back
together. The police seem mysteriously unwilling to investigate, then connections
emerge between the murdered men and the growing and unpredictable movement
demanding the right to vote for all. In the back streets of Drury Lane, among
criminals, whores, pornographers, and missionaries, Blake and Avery must race
against time to find the culprit before he kills again. But what if the murderer
is being protected by some of the highest powers in the land?
The Strangler Vine M.J. Carter 2015-03-31 Set in the untamed wilds of nineteenthcentury colonial India, this dazzling historical thriller introduces Blake and
Avery—an unforgettable investigative pair. India, 1837: William Avery is a young
soldier with few prospects except rotting away in campaigns in India; Jeremiah
Blake is a secret political agent gone native, a genius at languages and
disguises, disenchanted with the whole ethos of British rule, but who cannot
resist the challenge of an unresolved mystery. What starts as a wild goose chase
for this unlikely pair—trying to track down a missing writer who lifts the lid on
Calcutta society—becomes very much more sinister as Blake and Avery get sucked
into the mysterious Thuggee cult and its even more ominous suppression. There are
shades of Heart of Darkness, sly references to Conan Doyle, that bring brilliantly
to life the India of the 1830s with its urban squalor, glamorous princely courts
and bazaars, and the ambiguous presence of the British overlords—the officers of
the East India Company—who have their own predatory ambitions beyond London's
oversight. A FINALIST FOR THE EDGAR AWARD FOR BEST NOVEL A WASHINGTON POST NOTABLE
BOOK LONGLISTED FOR THE BAILEYS WOMEN'S PRIZE FOR FICTION
The Hike Drew Magary 2016-08-02 “The Hike just works. It’s like early, good Chuck
Palahniuk. . . . Magary underhands a twist in at the end that hits you like a
sharp jab at the bell. . . . It’s just that good.” —NPR.org “A page-turner. . . .
Inventive, funny. . . . Quietly profound and touching.”—BoingBoing From the author
of The Night the Lights Went Out and The Postmortal, a fantasy saga unlike any
you’ve read before, weaving elements of folk tales and video games into a
riveting, unforgettable adventure of what a man will endure to return to his
family When Ben, a suburban family man, takes a business trip to rural
Pennsylvania, he decides to spend the afternoon before his dinner meeting on a
short hike. Once he sets out into the woods behind his hotel, he quickly comes to
realize that the path he has chosen cannot be given up easily. With no choice but
to move forward, Ben finds himself falling deeper and deeper into a world of maneating giants, bizarre demons, and colossal insects. On a quest of epic, life-ordeath proportions, Ben finds help comes in some of the most unexpected forms,
including a profane crustacean and a variety of magical objects, tools, and
potions. Desperate to return to his family, Ben is determined to track down the
“Producer,” the creator of the world in which he is being held hostage and the
only one who can free him from the path. At once bitingly funny and emotionally
absorbing, Magary’s novel is a remarkably unique addition to the contemporary
fantasy genre, one that draws as easily from the world of classic folk tales as it
does from video games. In The Hike, Magary takes readers on a daring odyssey away
from our day-to-day grind and transports them into an enthralling world propelled
by heart, imagination, and survival.
Too Brown to Keep: A Search for Love, Forgiveness and Healing Judy FambroughBillingsley 2019-10 Judy Fambrough-Billingsley was born Ute Schaab in Friedberg,
Germany, shortly after World War II. As the daughter of a white German woman and a
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black American soldier, she became one of the many unwanted "brown babies" who was
abandoned by her mother. Her powerful and riveting memoir describes the
transformation she experienced in her quest to find both birth parents. From
childhood in Germany shortly after the war to adulthood in America, Too Brown to
Keep: A Search for Love, Forgiveness, and Healing recounts the author's
inspirational odyssey, as the search for her birth parents leads to discovery of
the good, the bad, and the ugly family secrets she struggled to unearth for
decades.
Viper Wine Hermione Eyre 2014-03-13 'Wickedly funny' The Times Famed beauty
Venetia Stanley is so extravagantly dazzling she has inspired Ben Jonson to poetry
and Van Dyck to painting, provoking adoration and emulation from the masses.
Stampedes follow her arrival in town. However, as she approaches middle age, the
attention turns to scrutiny. Her adoring husband Sir Kenelm Digby - philosopher,
alchemist and time-traveller - wishes she would age naturally, but Venetia
discovers a potent and addictive elixir of youth, Viper Wine. Set on the eve of
the English Civil War, and based on a true story, this brilliant novel asks a very
contemporary question: what is the cost of beauty? 'Dazzling' Observer
'Intoxicating' Independent on Sunday
The Last Camel Died at Noon Elizabeth Peters 2010-03-01 Bestselling author Peters
brings back 19th-century Egyptologist Amelia Peabody and her entourage in a
delicious caper that digs up mystery in the shadow of the pyramids.
Creaturepedia Adrienne Barman 2015-08-06 Welcome to this collection of best-loved
animals from all over the world, chosen for their special talents and
characteristics, with fun illustrations by Adrienne Barman. Meet 'the architects',
the 'noisy neighbours', the 'homebodies', the 'forever faithfuls', the 'champions
of forgetfulness' and more in this alphabetically ordered encyclopedia. Filled
with fascinating facts, curious creatures and characterful cartoons, this book
will keep young explorers busy for hours.
The Body on the Doorstep AJ MacKenzie 2016-04-21 For fans of Antonia Hodgson's,
The Devil in the Marshalsea, and M.J. Carter's, The Strangler Vine, The Body on
the Doorstep is the first Romney Marsh Mystery by A. J. MacKenzie Kent, 1796.
Shocked to discover a dying man on his doorstep - and lucky to avoid a bullet
himself - Reverend Hardcastle finds himself entrusted with the victim's cryptic
last words. With smuggling rife on England's south-east coast, the obvious
conclusion is that this was a falling out among thieves. But why is the leader of
the local Customs service so reluctant to investigate? Ably assisted by the
ingenious Mrs Chaytor, Hardcastle sets out to solve the mystery for himself. But
smugglers are not the only ones to lurk off the Kent coast, and the more he
discovers, the more he realises he might have bitten off more than he can chew.
Death and Mr. Pickwick Stephen Jarvis 2015-06-23 Death and Mr. Pickwick is a vast,
richly imagined, Dickensian work about the rough-and-tumble world that produced an
author who defined an age. Like Charles Dickens did in his immortal novels,
Stephen Jarvis has spun a tale full of preposterous characters, shaggy-dog
stories, improbable reversals, skulduggery, betrayal, and valor-all true, and all
brilliantly brought to life in his unputdownable book. The Posthumous Papers of
the Pickwick Club, featuring the fat and lovable Mr. Pickwick and his Cockney
manservant, Sam Weller, began as a series of whimsical sketches, the brainchild of
the brilliant, erratic, misanthropic illustrator named Robert Seymour, a denizen
of the back alleys and grimy courtyards where early nineteenth-century London's
printers and booksellers plied their cutthroat trade. When Seymour's publishers,
after trying to match his magical etchings with a number of writers, settled on a
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young storyteller using the pen name Boz, The Pickwick Papers went on to become a
worldwide phenomenon, outselling every other book besides the Bible and
Shakespeare's plays. And Boz, as the young Charles Dickens signed his work,
became, in the eyes of many, the most important writer of his time. The fate of
Robert Seymour, Mr. Pickwick's creator, a very different story-one untold before
now. Few novels deserve to be called magnificent. Death and Mr. Pickwick is one of
them.
Conqueror Conn Iggulden 2011-12-27 For lovers of thrilling adventure and grand
history, the bestselling co-author of the #1 New York Times bestseller The
Dangerous Book for Boys has written a magnificent novel with a hero for the ages:
the legendary, visionary conqueror Kublai Khan. A succession of ruthless men have
seized power in the wake of Genghis Khan’s death—all descendants of the great
leader, but none with his indomitable character. One grandson, Guyuk, strains the
loyalties of the tribes to the breaking point, and another, Mongke, brutally
eliminates the opposition and dispatches his younger brothers Kublai and Hulegu to
far-flung territories. Hulegu displays his barbarity with the savage destruction
of Baghdad and his clash with the Khan’s age-old enemies, the cult of assassins.
But it is Kublai—refined and scholarly, always considered too thoughtful to take
power—who will devise new ways of warfare and conquest as he builds the dream city
of Xanadu and pursues the ultimate prize: the ancient empire of Sung China. His
gifts will serve him well when an epic civil war breaks out among brothers, the
outcome of which will literally change the world. BONUS: This edition includes an
excerpt from Conn Iggulden's The Blood of Gods. “Conqueror is as real as military
fiction gets. Conn Iggulden’s story of one of history’s most ferocious and
brilliant warriors is full of lessons for our warfighters today.”—Gunnery Sergeant
Jack Coughlin, USMC (ret.), New York Times bestselling author of Shooter and Kill
Zone: A Sniper Novel “A rollicking, dangerous and often very gory gallop through
the largest land empire the world has ever known.”—Sunday Express (U.K.) “A
thrilling journey, rippingly told . . . Iggulden’s most satisfying to date.”—The
Daily Telegraph (U.K.)
Me and Orson Welles Robert Kaplow 2009-11-10 SPECIAL TIE-IN EDITION INCLUDING
EXCLUSIVE IMAGES FROM THE FILM. Richard is a 17-year-old kid from New Jersey with
the gift of the gab and an eye for the ladies. He's bored with school and dreams
of making it big in the dazzling world of 1930s Manhattan. This is the story of
one week in Richard's life, when he miraculously gets a part in a history-making
production of Shakespeare's Julius Caesar at the Mercury theatre, New York. It's
the week falls in love, and falls out of love again; it's the week he changes his
middle name - twice. It's also the week he meets the colossally talented,
fearsomely charming, soon-to-be-superstar Orson Welles. After this week, Richard's
life will never be the same again.
Almost English Charlotte Mendelson 2013-08-15 Longlisted for the Man Booker Prize
2013 and the Baileys Women's Prize for Fiction 2014 'I adored Almost English'
Nigella Lawson 'I read and ADORED Almost English . . . And now I will read
everything she's ever written' Marian Keyes Home is a foreign country: they do
things differently there . . . In a tiny flat in West London, sixteen-year-old
Marina lives with her emotionally delicate mother, Laura, and three ancient
Hungarian relatives. Imprisoned by her family's crushing expectations and their
fierce unEnglish pride, by their strange traditions and stranger foods, she knows
she must escape. But the place she runs to makes her feel even more of an
outsider. At Combe Abbey, a traditional English public school for which her family
have sacrificed everything, she realises she has made a terrible mistake. She is
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the awkward half-foreign girl who doesn't know how to fit in, flirt or even be.
And as a semi-Hungarian Londoner, who is she? In the meantime, her mother Laura,
an alien in this strange universe, has her own painful secrets to deal with,
especially the return of the last man she'd expect back in her life. She isn't
noticing that, at Combe Abbey, things are starting to go terribly wrong.
A Map of Betrayal Ha Jin 2014-11-04 A Christian Science Monitor Best Book of the
Year From the award-winning author of Waiting and War Trash: a riveting tale of
espionage and conflicted loyalties that spans half a century in the entwined
histories of two countries—China and the United States—and two families. When
Lilian Shang, born and raised in America, discovers her father’s diary after the
death of her parents, she is shocked by the secrets it contains. She knew that her
father, Gary, convicted decades ago of being a mole in the CIA, was the most
important Chinese spy ever caught. But his diary, an astonishing chronicle of his
journey as a Communist intelligence agent, reveals the pain and longing that his
double life entailed—and point to a hidden second family that he’d left behind in
China. As Lilian follows her father’s trail back into the Chinese provinces, she
begins to grasp the extent of his dilemma: he is a man torn between loyalty to his
motherland and the love he came to feel for his adopted country. She sees how his
sense of duty distorted his life, and as she starts to understand that Gary too
had been betrayed, Lilian finds that it is up to her to prevent his tragedy from
endangering yet another generation of Shangs. A stunning portrait of a
multinational family and an unflinching inquiry into the meaning of citizenship,
patriotism, and home, A Map of Betrayal is a spy novel that only Ha Jin could
write.
Seven for a Secret Lyndsay Faye 2013-09-17 One of The Wall Street Journal’s Ten
Best Mysteries of the Year “Amazing...This is a series for the ages, it’s so
spectacular.”—Gillian Flynn, #1 New York Times bestselling author of Gone Girl
1846: In New York City, slave catching isn’t just legal—it’s law enforcement. Six
months after the formation of the NYPD, its most reluctant and talented officer,
Timothy Wilde, learns of the gruesome underworld of lies and corruption ruled by
the “blackbirders,” who snatch free Northerners of color from their homes,
masquerade them as slaves, and sell them South to toil as plantation property.
When the beautiful and terrified Lucy Adams staggers into Timothy’s office to
report a robbery and is asked what was stolen, her reply is, “My family.” Their
search for her mixed-race sister and son will plunge Timothy and his feral
brother, Valentine, into a world where police are complicit and politics savage,
and where corpses appear in the most shocking of places…
One to Count Cadence James Crumley 2016-04-20 The time: late summer, 1962. The
place: Clark Air Force Base, the Philippines. Sergeant Jacob "Slag" Krummel, a
scholar by intent but a warrior by breeding, assumes command of the 721st
Communication Security Deteachment, an unsoldierly crew of bored, rebellious,
whoring, foul-mouthed, drunken enlistees. Surviving military absurdities
reminiscent of those in Catch-22 only to be shipped clandestinely to Vietnam,
Krummel's band confront their worst fears while finally losing faith in America
and its myths. Powerful, scathingly funny, and eloquent, One to Count Cadence is a
triumphant novel about manhood, anger, war, and lies.
The Body in the Ice AJ MacKenzie 2017-04-20 A twisting tale of murder, mystery and
eighteenth-century England by a dramatic and gripping new voice in the genre. On
the frozen fields of Romney Marsh stands New Hall; silent, lifeless, deserted. In
its grounds lies an unexpected Christmas offering: a corpse, frozen into the ice
of a horse pond. It falls to the Reverend Hardcastle, justice of the peace in St
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Mary in the Marsh, to investigate. But with the victim's identity unknown, no
murder weapon and no known motive, it seems like an impossible task. Working along
with his trusted friend, Amelia Chaytor, and new arrival Captain Edward Austen,
Hardcastle soon discovers there is more to the mystery than there first appeared.
With the arrival of an American family torn apart by war and desperate to reclaim
their ancestral home, a French spy returning to the scene of his crimes, ancient
loyalties and new vengeance combine to make Hardcastle and Mrs Chaytor's attempts
to discover the secret of New Hall all the more dangerous. The Body in the Ice,
with its unique cast of characters, captivating amateur sleuths and a bitter
family feud at its heart, is a twisting tale that vividly brings to life
eighteenth-century Kent and draws readers into its pages.
The Good Italian Stephen Burke 2014-05-08 Enzo Secchi, harbourmaster for Massawa,
Eritrea's main port, is a loyal Italian colonial servant. He takes pride in
running the docks, enjoys the occasional drink with his gregarious friend
Salvatore, colonel of the local Italian garrison, and listens to Caruso in his
spare time. But he is lonely and when Salvatore suggests he find an Eritrean
housekeeper to cook, clean - and maybe share his bed - Enzo takes the plunge and
advertises. Salvatore's own tastes run to the young and nubile, but Enzo surprises
himself by choosing Aatifa, a sharp-tongued woman in her 30s with a complicated
family life, who takes the job as a last resort. What neither of them had counted
on was falling in love. But it is 1935, Fascism is on the rise, and Mussolini does
not intend Eritrea to remain a backwater for long. Italian forces bent on invading
Ethiopia begin arriving at the port. And with them come new laws - including one
forbidding 'Relationships of a Conjugal Nature' with Eritrean women . . .
Meanwhile, Salvatore finds himself at the head of the invasion force bound for
Ethiopia. Gone are the glory days of garrison life; it is a bitter campaign,
laying bare all the brutality of Italian colonial ambition. Its consequences for
Salvatore, and for Enzo and Aatifa as they contrive to hide their relationship in
plain sight, will change all three lives for ever.
George, Nicholas and Wilhelm Miranda Carter 2010-03-23 In the years before the
First World War, the great European powers were ruled by three first cousins: King
George V of Britain, Kaiser Wilhelm II of Germany, and Tsar Nicholas II of Russia.
Together, they presided over the last years of dynastic Europe and the outbreak of
the most destructive war the world had ever seen, a war that set twentieth-century
Europe on course to be the most violent continent in the history of the world.
Through brilliant and often darkly comic portraits of these men and their lives,
their foibles and obsessions, Miranda Carter delivers the tragicomic story of
Europe’s early twentieth-century aristocracy, a solipsistic world preposterously
out of kilter with its times.
A New Lease Of Death Ruth Rendell 2010-02-23 Readers of PD James, Ann Cleeves and
Donna Leon will love this mesmerising and bone-chilling thriller from multimillion copy and SUNDAY TIMES bestselling author Ruth Rendell. You'll be hooked
from page one! 'If crime fiction is currently in rude good health, its
practitioners striving to better the craft and keep it fresh, vibrant and
relevant, this is in no small part thanks to Ruth Rendell.' -- Ian Rankin 'One of
the best novelists writing today' - PD James '[Ruth Rendell has a] peerless skill
in blending the mundane, commonplace aspects of life with the potent murky
impulses of desire and greed, obsession and fear' - Sunday Times 'As usual,
brilliant, yes murder but also a lot more, guilt, jealousy and a surprise at the
end!!' -- ***** Reader review 'The writing is masterful and the plot excellent' -***** Reader review 'Relished every page' -- ***** Reader review
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********************************************* SOME CASES ARE IMPOSSIBLE TO BURY.
It's impossible to forget the violent bludgeoning to death of an elderly lady in
her home. Even more so when it's your first murder case. Wexford believed he'd
solved Mrs Primero's murder fifteen years ago. It was no real mystery. Everyone
knew Painter, her odd-job man, had done it. There had never been any doubt in
anyone's mind. Until now... Henry Archery's son is engaged to Painter's daughter.
Only Archery can't let the past remain buried. He wants to prove Wexford wrong...
When he starts probing the lives of the witnesses questioned all those years ago,
he stirs up more than old ghosts. Wexford's first case was From Doon with Death.
Have you read it? His work continues in Wolf to the Slaughter.
Confessions of Marie Antoinette Juliet Grey 2013-09-24 A novel for fans of
Philippa Gregory and Michelle Moran, Confessions of Marie Antoinette blends rich
historical detail with searing drama, bringing to life the first years of the
French Revolution and the final days of the legendary French queen. Versailles,
1789. As the burgeoning rebellion reaches the palace gates, Marie Antoinette finds
her privileged and peaceful life swiftly upended by violence. Once her loyal
subjects, the people of France now seek to overthrow the crown, placing the heirs
of the Bourbon dynasty in mortal peril. Displaced to the Tuileries Palace in
Paris, the royal family is propelled into the heart of the Revolution. There,
despite a few staunch allies, they are surrounded by cunning spies and vicious
enemies. Yet despite the political and personal threats against her, Marie
Antoinette remains, above all, a devoted wife and mother, standing steadfastly by
her husband, Louis XVI, and protecting their young son and daughter. And though
the queen secretly attempts to arrange her family’s rescue from the clutches of
the rebels, she finds that they can neither outrun the dangers encircling them nor
escape their shocking fate. Advance praise for Confessions of Marie Antoinette
“Juliet Grey brings her trilogy on Marie Antoinette’s life to a triumphant finale,
depicting with sensitivity and compelling vividness the collapse of a bygone
glamorous world and the courageous transformation of its ill-fated queen.”—C. W.
Gortner, author of The Queen’s Vow “A heartfelt journey with Marie Antoinette in
her wrenching last days . . . We see the end looming that is still veiled from her
eyes, and knowing her hopes are in vain makes it all the more poignant. Far from
the ‘let them eat cake’ woman of legend, Juliet Grey’s Marie Antoinette reveals
herself to be a person we can admire for her courage, her loyalty, and her love of
her family and her adopted country, France.”—Margaret George Look for special
features inside. Join the Random House Reader’s Circle for author chats and more.
A Flaw in the Blood Stephanie Barron 2008-02-26 The acclaimed author of the
bestselling Jane Austen mysteries brings rich historical immediacy to an
enthralling new suspense novel centered around Queen Victoria’s troubled court…and
a secret so dangerous, it could topple thrones. Windsor Castle, 1861. For the
second time in over twenty years, Irish barrister Patrick Fitzgerald has been
summoned by the Queen. The first time, he’d been a zealous young legal clerk,
investigating what appeared to be a murderous conspiracy against her. Now he is a
distinguished gentleman at the top of his profession. And the Queen is a woman in
the grip of fear. For on this chilly night, her beloved husband, Prince Albert,
lies dying. With her future clouded by grief, Fitzgerald can’t help but notice the
Queen is curiously preoccupied with the past. Yet why, and how he can help, is
unclear. His bewilderment deepens when the royal coach is violently overturned,
nearly killing him and his brilliant young ward, Dr. Georgiana Armistead, niece of
the late Dr. Snow, a famed physician who’d attended none other than Her Majesty.
Fitzgerald is sure of one thing: the Queen’s carriage was not attacked at
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random—it was a carefully chosen target. But was it because he rode in it?
Fitzgerald won’t risk dying in order to find out. He’ll leave London and take
Georgiana with him—if they can get out alive. For soon the pair find themselves
hunted. Little do they know they each carry within their past hidden clues to a
devastating royal secret…one they must untangle if they are to survive. From the
streets of London to the lush hills of Cannes, from the slums of St. Giles to the
gilded halls of Windsor Castle, A Flaw in the Blood delivers a fascinating tale of
pursuit, and the artful blend of period detail and electrifying intrigue that only
the remarkable Stephanie Barron can devise.
The Strangler Vine M. J. Carter 2014-01-30 For lovers of Sherlock, Shardlake and
Ripper Street. A gripping and pulse-racing mystery thriller with a great detective
double act. 'Splendid, enthralling, an exotic mystery that captivated me.' Bernard
Cornwell Calcutta 1837. Young officer William Avery is tasked by his employers-the
East India Company-with tracking down disgraced poet and spy Xavier Mountstuart,
lost in the jungles of central India. Accompanied by the dissolute and mysterious
Jeremiah Blake, Avery is sure the mission is doomed. When their search leads them
into Kali-worshipping Thug territory, the pair are soon fighting for their lives,
but impelled to solve the horrifying mystery behind their mission. With death and
danger on every side, is it too late for them to save themselves? Shortlisted for
the John Creasey New Blood Dagger for Best Debut Crime novel of the year 2014, and
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the HWA Debut Crown for Best Historical Novel 2015, Longlisted for the Theakston's
Old Peculiar Crime Novel of the Year 2015 and the Bailey's Woman's Prize for
Fiction 2014
Little Edward Carey 2018-10-23 "An amazing achievement. . . A compulsively
readable novel, so canny and weird and surfeited with the reality of human
capacity and ingenuity that I am stymied for comparison. Dickens and David Lynch?
Defoe meets Margaret Atwood? Judge for yourself." —Gregory Maguire, New York
Times-bestselling author of Wicked The wry, macabre, unforgettable tale of an
ambitious orphan in Revolutionary Paris, befriended by royalty and radicals, who
transforms herself into the legendary Madame Tussaud. In 1761, a tiny, odd-looking
girl named Marie is born in a village in Switzerland. After the death of her
parents, she is apprenticed to an eccentric wax sculptor and whisked off to the
seamy streets of Paris, where they meet a domineering widow and her quiet, pale
son. Together, they convert an abandoned monkey house into an exhibition hall for
wax heads, and the spectacle becomes a sensation. As word of her artistic talent
spreads, Marie is called to Versailles, where she tutors a princess and saves
Marie Antoinette in childbirth. But outside the palace walls, Paris is roiling:
The revolutionary mob is demanding heads, and . . . at the wax museum, heads are
what they do. In the tradition of Gregory Maguire's Wicked and Erin Morgenstern's
The Night Circus, Edward Carey's Little is a darkly endearing cavalcade of a
novel—a story of art, class, determination, and how we hold on to what we love.
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